
 
Dear Dr. and Mrs. Berk, 
 
My name is Carter Chapman, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Trophy Club, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your 
generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded 
stethoscope this year. It has been a dream of mine to attend 
medical school for as long as I can remember, and your gift is 
part of my formative steps in achieving my lifelong goals. 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Carter Chapman 



 
Dear Dr. and Mrs. Berk, 
 
My name is Denizhan Kara, and I am an incoming medical 
student from New York City. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity allowed 
me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. This moment 
has been a dream of mine since I was a child shadowing my mom 
in hospitals. These trips the patients I interacted with and my ability 
to empathize with and understand others illuminated my desire to 
be a physician. My dream has finally become a reality. Thank you 
again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Denizhan Kara 



 
Dear Dr. and Mrs. Berk, 
 
My name is Dr. Filleur, an incoming medical student 
and faculty member. Dr. Berk - I am thankful for your 
support of my endeavors as a faculty member and 
student. I am excited to further my education at TTUHSC 
to be the best researcher I can be. Thank you for 
believing in me as I start the process of working towards 
my MD. 
 
Sincerely,  
Stephanie Filleur 




